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INFORMATION ON THE 2024/25/1 TUITION LATE FEE
  
Dear Student!

 

The last deadline for the payment of the first semester tuition fees for the academic year 2024/2025
was 15 November 2024.

 

Due to the fact that - due to the annual maintenance of the Neptun Study System - it was not
possible to settle the outstanding amount of debt via the study system on the payment deadline
date, the payment deadline of 20 November 2024 will be taken into account for the payment of the late
fee instead of 15 November 2024.

 

Please take note of the above.

 

Best wishes for a successful examination period:

 

 

Attila LENGVÁRSZKY

Director of Education sgd.

 

Dr Dominik HORVÁTH

President of Student Union sgd. 

rovat: Egyéb [1]
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